
19/11/2018 

MRS Catherine Hubert 
25 Fairlight ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
cath_hub@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 197 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I would like to oppose to the development of this proposal. 
This will significantly increase the traffic in Fairlight and we do not have the infrastructures in 
place to accomodate this scale of development. 
Plus, this development will not be in accordance with the current look of the suburb. It will 
destroy the neighbourly ambiance in Fairlight as those units contradict with the type of housing 
prevailing in Fairlight. These micro unit will encourage transient population and not long term 
habitants. 
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